
 

 

 
 
 

October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE Science Live 
 
The Science Department plan to run a trip to GCSE Science Live! in London on the 4th 
March 2022, unfortunately the previously selected event at Oxford has been fully booked, 
hence the change of venue. 
 
The day offers: 
 

 The chance to see and hear five of Britain’s top scientists, all working at the cutting 
edge of their specialisms. These scientists are chosen for their ability to communicate 
with students of this age. 

 Help improving your science GCSE results with top tips on examination success from 
an experienced science examiner. 
 

The day will be fast moving, thought-provoking and will give students the chance to raise 
issues with the scientists.  The end goal of the day is to improve student enthusiasm in 
science subjects which we hope will improve their performance at science GCSE. 
 
The cost of attending the trip will be £39 and the deadline for payment is 19th November 
2021. If you wish your child to attend please pay using your online payment account via 
ScoPay at https://www.scopay.com/login.html . If you have not already created an online 
account, you should have received a letter with your pupil link code and guidance on 
creating this.  If you need a copy of this letter please e-mail 
finance@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
This is a voluntary contribution.  However, there is no school contingency to supplement 
school trips and the trip will not run unless all voluntary contributions are received. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr J. Curry 
 
STEM Coordinator  
 
 
 


